
 
Cougars 

REGISTRATION NOW 
OPEN! North Putnam Community School Corporation 

North Putnam  is now 
accepting applications for 
transfer students for the        
2017-2018 school year.   

 

Spaces are limited! 

Please submit application 
by July 1, 2017 

 

Tuition for 2017-2018 is 
currently FREE 

 

Applications for enrollment 
are online at 

www.nputnam.k12.in.us 
 


